
PEA Committee 

From: 	 Nalani Kaninau <nalanikaninau@gmail.com> 
Sent: 	 Friday, March 31, 2017 9:07 AM 
To: 	 PEA Committee 
Subject: 	 PEA-2 (3) 

Aloha kakou, 

I am in opposition of Jamie Davidson serving on the Kula Agriculture Park Committee. 
I find it very deceptive that he is listed in Mayor Arakawa's letter dated January 30, 2017 to 
Councilwoman Sugimura as representing the General Public when his employer is MONSANTO!! 
The citizens of Maui County were very clear in opposition of Monsanto and continue to be 
against the TOXIC contamination of our 'aina and our food. 
We must find other solutions...Maui is at a critical crossroads in the future of providing clean 
healthy food or giving in to the GREED of big money. Do not be fooled into believing he has 
Maui's best interests at heart otherwise he would have a different employer.... 

Mahalo, 
Nalani Kaninau 
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